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27th January, 1947.
Dear Mr. Peskett,

With referasnce tn your talk with Dr. Derey regarding
the case nf the "VARVASSI", it 1s considered that opportunity
Bhould be afforded for you tn discuss the matter with the
Nwners' Agents here, Messrs. Chandris ("ngland) Ltd. and with
a view to arranging a muitually convenlent time, perhaps you
would be gnnd enough to let me know when you will be calling
here on your return journey seo that I can arrengs for a
Fepresentative of the firm to call here for the proposed talk,

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

B. Peskett, Raq.
“Craigmin"
VWiarren Road,
Flundellsands,
Liverpnol,23.
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